
Lamar University students are able to check out a laptop to

assist with their education.  

Laptops are available for short-term checkout (up to one week) 

or long-term checkout (up to 8 weeks). 

To checkout a laptop, please visit the Mary and John Gray 

Library, room 403 or 409 on the 4th floor.
Laptops are available on a “first come first serve” basis. 

For more information, you may contact the IT Computing Lab at

itlabprinting@lamar.edu




